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Geri Pazi, LPC, is an innovator and a collaborator, and the School Mental Health Program in 
Berkeley County owes its success to her efforts. During the nearly five years that she has served 
as the director of School Mental Health Services for Berkeley Community Mental Health Center 
(BCMHC), her efforts forged significant and meaningful relationships with the local school district 
and the community at-large. Through her measured yet untiring approach, Ms. Pazi expanded the 
School Mental Health Program from four schools in 2015 to 33 currently; her team grew from a 
mere handful of talented clinicians to more than 20 today. Further, because of the trust that she 
and her team have garnered with teachers, administrators, students, and families, the Center 
anticipates even more expansion during the next school year into the remaining 14 schools that it 
currently does not reach. 

Ms. Pazi has the unique perspective of having once worked as a BCMHC School Mental Health 
therapist. She brings that experience and her knowledge of the community and the behavioral 
health industry to provide an efficient and effective service line. She has noted that having 
clinicians embedded in Berkeley County Schools accomplishes goals that go beyond treatment. In 
her view, bringing mental health care out of the shadows and into the community is the best way 
to fight stigma. Recently, Ms. Pazi coordinated crisis response to local schools affected by the 
suicide of a student. It is because of the District’s trust in Ms. Pazi’s poise and leadership that they 
call on the Center to aid them in their most difficult times. 
“Our staff, every day and in every way, empower Berkeley’s school-age children to rise to be their 
best,” said Ms. Pazi.  It is a joint goal of the South Carolina Department of Education and South 
Carolina Department of Mental Health for every child attending a public school to have quick and 
seamless access to mental health care in their school. With Ms. Pazi’s leadership, BCMHC School 
Mental Health Services intends to accomplish that goal.  


